
Blake  Lively’s  High-Fashion
Style

By Ann Csincsak, Vintage Sweet & Chic

Blake Lively has given us something to gossip about for years,
between her hit drama TV show on the CW and her high-fashion
style. Whether she is hitting the streets of NYC as Serena
from Gossip Girl, or grabbing a coffee at The Grove in LA, she
always looks show-stopping. Her style is high fashion with a
mix of sexy sophistication. She shows ladies in their 20s how
to take their wardrobe up a notch.  With a new major movie at
the box office , Savage, she is a star we can’t take our eyes
off.

1.Suno Wide Leg Pants, $420 SPLURGE!
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2.H & M Tank, $7.95

3.Fendi Peekaboo Bag, $695 Actual, SPLURGE!

4.BDG Classic Belt Urban Outfitters, $29.95

5.Forever21 Romantic Lace Floppy Hat, $12.80

The next look is for all the city girls who are looking to
stay with this summer’s Maxi trend — while making it look
effortless, of course! Some people have a hard time thinking
of a long skirt as casual, but Lively shows us that you can be
casual and bold with the addition of strong summer colors.
Keep this look simple by mixing material like the python bag
with a bold-red color, but leave your top and accessories
neutral.

1.Rag and Bone Feather Red Skirt (Barney’s), $395 SPLURGE!

2.H &M Basic Tank, $7.95

3.Towne and Reese Ellie Marie Bracelets, $45

4.Koret Handbag Python, $278

You don’t have to spend a lot to look fabulous on a weekend
away  or  on  date  at  a  super-chic  restaurant.  Look  to
this blonde bombshell for fashion inspiration and wear head-
turning  colors  with  a  variety  of  accessories  to  leave  a
lasting impression.


